
Dear Parents. 

 

Our topic next half term will be all about Roman  

Britain. We will be learning lots of exciting things 

about this era and even going on a school visit to 

Vindolanda in February. 

On the back of the success of our WW1 week, we 

will be working in mixed classes across our year 

group again to get some amazing writing from our 

children.  

As the children have worked so hard this half term 

there will be no more homework.    

However, if you would like to do any additional work 

over the festive period we would encourage you to 

begin to find out about the Roman period. This is a 

brand new topic for Archibald First School so if you 

find any interesting books, artefacts or websites and 

don't mind sharing them in school, then we would 

love to see them in January. 

 

Have a great Christmas everyone. 

Mrs Mullick, Mrs Sinclair and the Year 2 team. 


